
February 2015

Attention Long Term Care, ICF-DD and Hospice (room & board) Providers:

During the Long Term Care processing cycle for the remittance advice dated 02/10/15, a file error
occurred that caused some LTC claims to be left out of the cycle and the affected providers were not paid.
This included some nursing homes, ICF-DDs, and Hospice providers Room and Board claims.

DHH has authorized running a special mid-week check write to process these claims. This special
processing run will take place on Wednesday, 2/11/15 with payment and Remittance dated Thursday,
2/12/15, with EFT deposits on Friday, 2/13/15. Also included will be LTC claims received from Friday
2/6/15 after EDI cut-off up to Wednesday 2/11/15 EDI cut-off.

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused to the affected providers.


